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Quantum Kidz
                                   Play ● Learn ● Empower     

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

Yahoo! It is time to get the lunch time LEGO® Club started at Essex/Hawthorne!!

 

After discussion with Principal Quon, the schedule is now set...

(Due to the large response and the availability of the library, the LEGO® Club will be split into 2 sessions as seen below.)
· Grades 1 & 2: Mondays, March 27, April 3, 10, 24 & May 1*;

· Grades 3 to 6: Mondays, May 8, 15, 29, June 5 & 12*.  
Please put the above dates into your child’s agenda, perhaps write a note to the teacher and remind your child(ren) that, after they have their lunch in the gym, they will be picked up at 11:50 to go to the Library on the dates above, and they will be supervised in their LEGO Club session and, needless to say, we will make sure that they get to their afternoon classes on time. 

 

There will be P.A. announcements in the morning of the sessions as well to make sure that all LEGO® People attend.

 

*On the last session in May or June as seen above for all grades of the Essex/Hawthorne LEGO® Club, we are pleased to invite parents and guardians to come to the Library to watch the final 30 minutes of the Club for photo opportunities and Certificate presentations…
Again, please do not hesitate to contact us with and questions, comments and, of course, stories of how much they are learning and how much fun they are having! Office number, (416) 234-8056.
***You can now follow us on Facebook: @quantumkidz1 or Twitter: QuantumKidz1***
